
2024 PG&E CPE Local RA RFO – Questions and Answers 

1. Will a recording of the 2024 PG&E CPE Local RA RFO Participants’ Webinar be available for those 

who were unable to attend? 

Response: Materials from the 2024 PG&E CPE Local RA RFO Participants’ Webinar 

(presentation slides, transcript, and audio) will be posted on the 2024 CPE RFO website 

in early March. PG&E CPE will distribute a market notice when these materials are 

available. Those who have not yet signed up for PG&E CPE’s mailing distribution list may 

do so here. 

 

2. How can I register in Power Advocate to participate in the 2024 PG&E CPE Local RA RFO? 

Response: For detailed guidance on registering in Power Advocate, please refer to the 

“PowerAdvocate User Instructions” posted in the Documents and Materials tab on the 

2024 CPE RFO website. The PG&E CPE 2024 Local RA RFO Power Advocate event links 

can be found in the same location. 

 

3. Is there an estimate as to when PG&E CPE will notify bidders of its interest in Offers? 

Response: Per the 2024 RFO’s timeline, PG&E CPE plans to notify Participants of Offer 

Qualification and whether the Offer(s) fall into the Track 1 or Track 2 timeframe for 

negotiations in mid-April 2024. 

http://eepurl.com/hvITSL

